Mre Marvin VW;
620 S, Voodlawn,
Wellington, Kansas.

Dear Vandy:

- ¥r. James Wallace, the now director of physical education
at Haskell Institute, came into the office last week with Mr.
Solon Ayers, the new mparw af. iagskell. Fenry Shenk
end I were at that time ir o physical education huddle, and we

3 mm&-umit-imm'mzm - ¥r. Wallace is a graduate

of the Springfleld, lass., Y.M.C.A. College, and is going %o
head up all the physical and athletic activities at Heskell.

iy, Ayers and . Wllace interviewed us here in regard ©o
the possibility of getting one of ouwr physical education majors
to coasch thelr Haskell football team. Coach Powless has left
faskell, ard it is our information at present that the man who
accepts this job will be the coach of the Haskell High School
football team, and that reans the first tean because Heskell is

arhighml rating athletically and academically.

W.Mm&.hllmmﬁwlmewm
and ¥r, Wallace informed My, Shenk that ¥r. B, A. Thomas, the
high school commissioner, had approved a set-up whereby one of
our physical education majors near graduation will be eligible
to coach the teaw. Femry and I both believe that you oould do a
@cdjubwbﬁamm“m.{mmmthwﬁm
wou rly ample. Hom:lmbothmndthtmmm

-mmu mu,uﬂIM£mmthtmhﬂuwurﬁlhm
you can still go forward with yowr education. Some good things
come t© those who wait,. _ L

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of

Yarasd dé~r

Education,
I Coaanh.




